
A welcome to all from Youth@Saints

St Peter’s College has asked us to let all parishes in the diocese know about their new Christian youth
group, Youth@Saints where boys and girls from years 7 to 12 are welcome every Friday evening from
7-9 pm.

If your parish doesn’t have a youth group, or has one but at a different time, your young people would
be most welcome.

“We have young people from a variety of different schools, and would love to welcome many others for
a night of fun with opportunities to grow in our relationship with God and each other,” says Saints
Associate Chaplain Ben Bleby. 

The group has produced a short video, which gives a feel for what’s in store, which you can see above,
or download a flyer to print off and circulate around your parish here.

No image foundImage not found or type unknown

Page 1

https://adelaideanglicans.com/app/uploads/2020/08/SLD142-SPC_Y@S_Flyer-P-Final-scaled.jpg


If you have any further questions visit https://www.stpeters.sa.edu.au/news/youth-saints-2/# or contact
Rev Ben Bleby on 8404 0467 or at BBleby@stpeters.sa.edu.au
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